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The commission held a joint meeting with the session on November 9 at which Sandra Hedrick
went over the checklist for closing a church.

The session held their final stated meeting on December 11 at which they asked the commission
to take original jurisdiction for the church and the property. The commission responded to the
request by taking original jurisdiction on that date.

The final Sunday morning service was held on the 1st Sunday of Christmastide, January 1.

A service of thanksgiving and dissolution was conducted by the commission on the 2nd Sunday
after Epiphany, January 15.

An appraisal of the real property has been obtained indicating an appraised value of $742,500.
We will list the property with Garnett Commercial Real Estate Inc. with an asking price of
$750,000.

We ask the presbytery to grant its approval to sell the property.
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